
 
 Orientation of Newly Enrolled Graduate Students 
 

June 08, 2011       
 
MUPY held an orientation meeting for the newly enrolled graduate students. This annual event aims to
provide newcomers with basic information about how to be successful in the study plan, enjoy life at
MUPY and introduce the general regulation to use the amenities provided in the Faculty. This
orientation was coordiated by Assoc. Prof. Naeti Suksomboon, Assistant Dean for Graduate Studies.
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